
Sleaford and District Snooker League 

Minutes of the AGM held on Monday 19th June 2017 at the Solo Club 

Present 
 
S Shaw (President),A Copeland (Chairman), R Ansell (Vice Chairman), J Jenkins (Treasurer), D Woods 
(Secretary) and 14 members as per the attendance list. 
 
Apologies 
 
Apologies were received from A Falconio and N Price. 
 
The minutes of the previous AGM were agreed. 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
The treasurer firstly thanked Doug Scott for auditing the accounts and to Neil Price for the 
presentation night. 
 
The accounts were then issued for the year showing a closing bank balance of £3,747.83. 
 
Election of Officers 
 
B Louth proposed that the officers remain in office en bloc. 
This was seconded by S Shaw. 
All officers confirmed they would remain in their current positions. 
All in favour. 
 
Website organiser. Mike Smithson had stepped down and David Brown to take over this role. 
 
Team Registrations 
 
Reel B and Foundations relegated. 
Spanners Bar and Cardinals promoted. 
 
19 teams have registered for the new season. Therefore there will be 9 teams in Division One and 10 
teams in Division Two. 
 
The season to start the second week of September. 
 
Proposals 
 
K Choularton proposed that the league supply a new set of snooker balls to each venue. 
This was seconded by S Oliver. 
Vote For – Unanimous. 
 
Rule change 3d. 
The committee proposed that the wording to be changed from “Exceptions are made for those 
players who have played in the past or (to be changed to and) have moved outside the 10 mile 
radius. 
All in favour. 



Electra Cup 
 
The Electra Cup had not received a great deal of interest over the last few years and it was 
questioned if this was still viable. 
 
Proposed by S Oliver to abandon this competition. 
Seconded by I Little. 
Vote For unanimous. 
 
Trophies or Cash 
 
It was suggested we go back to giving trophies at the end of the season instead of cash. 
Proposed by S Oliver 
Seconded by K Southern 
After discussion a vote took place to see if we should stay with cash prizes. 
For – 16  Against – 4. Carried that cash will be given at the end of the season. 
 
Presentation Night 
 
To be discussed at later meetings. 
 
Under 25 Competition 
 
Proposed by N Price to hold an under 25’s competition. 
Seconded by A Palumbo. 
It was agreed by the AGM that this be left with the management committee. 
 
Handicapped Singles Competition 
 
Proposed by N Price to hold a handicapped singles knock out. 
This again to be left to the management committee for discussion. 
 
Family end of year doubles knockout 
 
It was proposed by K Choularton to run a family doubles knock out. 
Seconded A Palumbo. 
It was agreed to leave this to the management committee. 
 
The date of the next meeting to be Monday 21st August at the Solo Club starting at 8pm. 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 9.20pm. 
 


